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Dive in to your favourite movie at the Nanaimo Aquatic Centre

Summary
The City of Nanaimo's Parks and Recreation Department is inviting movie lovers to soak up some fun at the
Nanaimo Aquatic Centre during the upcoming Dive-in Movie series. Starting Saturday, October 15, this event
features an exciting and unique way to watch family-friendly movies.

Movie goers can bring their own floatie or use one of the inner-tubes provided. Check the City website for updates
on future Dive-in movies.

Strategic Link: This event supports the City's commitment to Recreation, Culture, Sports and Tourism.

Key Points
● The Dive-in Movie series in Nanaimo Aquatic Centre starts October 15 from 7:00 pm to 9:00 pm with Disney

Pixar's Finding Dory. On November 27, Star Wars fans will enjoy a screening of The Force Awakens from
1:00 pm to 3:00 pm.

● Dive-in Movies will be held on October 15, November 27 and January 28. Regular admission rates apply.

Quotes
"Coming to a pool near you! We are looking forward to hosting some great movies the whole family can enjoy in
a fun way."

Michial Seginowich
Recreation Coordinator - Aquatics
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View the online edition for more information -
http://cnan.ca/2dPpdOk

https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR161006DiveInToYourFavouriteMovieAtTheNanaimoAquaticCentre.html

